
 

 

 

 

 

Media Statement 
 
 

Stanislaus County $5 Million in State Grant Funding for  
Infrastructure Projects in South Modesto 

 
Stanislaus County, CA, May 29, 2024 - On February 27, 2024, the Stanislaus County 
Board of Supervisors accepted the $5 million allocated for Stanislaus County infrastructure 
projects in South Modesto, as identified in the 2023-2024 California Budget Bill, and allocated it 
to the Parklawn infrastructure project. None of that money has been spent. It is being held in the 
Stanislaus County Treasury and will be budgeted for spending when the project moves to the 
construction phase. 
 
We recently learned the $5 million in infrastructure grant funding from the State of California 
may be at risk due to a matter referred for investigation. We have no information regarding the 
substance of the matter that would warrant an investigation and therefore have no additional 
comment at this time. 
 

### 

Media Contact:  

Catherine Larsen, Communications and Marketing Strategist, larsenc@stancounty.com 

 

 

 

 


